
April 2, 2024

Dear parents/guardians,

The spring baseball and softball seasons are getting ready to begin. I love seeing the players
out on the field getting ready to play ball. It means that summer is just around the corner. You
may have also noticed a bit more congestion in our parking lot at the end of the day. Mr. Eggart,
West De Pere High School Activities Director, and I have been working with coaches and
players to address parking for players, parents, and spectators.

The players and coaches from both teams arrive for practice around 2:50 each day. The
baseball players are allowed to park in our east parking lot or on Westwood Street toward
Suburban Avenue. The softball players and coaches are allowed to park in the west parking lot
in the outside spaces, closest to the field.

I recognize the addition of player and coach parking in the west lot may add to the congestion at
the end of the day. Please be patient with the increase in traffic and please refrain from parking
in non-designated parking spots. Our number one priority is safety in our parking lots. With
your help, we can make sure everyone is safe during dismissal.

As a school and a district, we are committed to serving all of our students in grades 4K-12. Your
patience and understanding at dismissal will help us to provide a safe release at the end of the
day for our Westwood students while providing a safe playing environment for our high school
athletes.

Thank you for your understanding and support.

Jason Lau, PhD
Principal
Westwood Elementary School


